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15 July 2012           

Dear Professor Giuseppe Leone
Editor in chief of Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Disease
   I would like to submit our manuscript entitled:” Circumcision in males with bleeding disorders “that has been written by “H. Mansouritorghabeh, L. Manavifar, A. Banihashem, AR. Modaresi, A.” for original article section of your journal.  

   The current survey has taken two year time to complete and cover the prevalence and outcome of circumcision in 424 males with common and rare bleeding disorders in our area. The obtained results showed that there is necessity to pay attention to circumcision practice in developing countries and also there is requirement to aware bleeders’ family about circumcision practice in rural area.

    Hereby the authors guarantee that work is naïve and has not been submitted elsewhere or previously published. All authors have significantly contributed to the manuscript and have read and agreed upon submission of manuscript. There is no conflict of interest to poising current manuscript. 

Sincerely yours

Hassan Mansouritorghabeh

Immunology Research Center; Ghaem Hospital, School of Medicine, Mashhad University of Medical Sciences, Mashhad, Iran.

Tel & Fax: +98 (511) 8410143

Email: Mansouritorghabeh@mums.ac.ir
